
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board Members  
From: Josselyn Quine  
Date: 9/15/2022  
Subject: Granting Easement to SoCal Gas for Utility Pole 
 
  
Back in March of this year, Hector Ramirez from SoCal Gas reached out to us regarding 
being granted access to our Wilson Tank site to have a utility pole installed. This pole 
will allow them to install a DCU for their AMI (Advanced Metering Infrastructure). This 
will allow for them to gather reads on their meters remotely. SoCal Gas is requesting a 
6’ diameter circle for their equipment. 
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